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__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Lesson 

Continuing with the idea of imagination and what it means to us, we have chosen to share a short excerpt 

from The Will to Life, a Vitvan book from the days of the School of the Sacred Science. Although some of the 

wording may seem a bit too mystical, we encourage you to ‘translate’ that wording. The material that remains 

and the attitude that Vitvan presents are then well worth a good read.  -Ed. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We are pleased to announce the 2019 Summer Seminar at The School of the Natural Order headquarters in Baker, 

Nevada. This year's seminar is titled What Works for Me - Applying the Teachings as Given by Vitvan. Seminar 

dates will begin on Sunday July 28th and run through Saturday August 3rd. 

 

The Power-to-be-conscious is at work in each of us all the time. This year's presenters will share with participants 

their individual experiences of integrating the teachings as given by Vitvan into their daily lives. We will pass along 

more seminar information in our next Resonance. 

 

For those individuals desiring to present at this year's seminar, please let us know who you are and what you are 

thinking of presenting. We anticipate that this year's seminar schedule will be focused on more classes of shorter 

duration to allow a diversity of presenters. Please direct information and inquiries to the email address at 

http://www.sno@sno.org  We are very much looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

We are offering the SNO summer seminar week of diverse and informative classes, along with three nutritious 

meals a day and clean, comfortable lodging at $600 per person. Remember to mark your calendar and plan ahead 

to reserve a space for yourself. We would love to see your smiling face! 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please take a moment to give thought to the School's fundraiser campaign for telecommunications improvements. 

Donations are coming in and we are grateful and excited! The teachings that Vitvan offered to us are spreading 

and reaching out across the globe. Be a part of the New Cycle that is now. Contribute with your heart wide open.  

A donations page is available on our current website at: http://www.sno.org or call at 775-234-7304.  

 

The School of the Natural Order is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 


